STUDENT MEMBERSHIP (new category)

CFUW now offers membership to students.  Many Clubs are looking for fresh ideas to recruit student members.  Here is a list of suggestions for recruiting Students to your Club:

 Events
· Try out different types of events, like a "Stitch and Bitch" where younger members can learn from experienced knitters in your group, or an Advocacy Bake Sale to raise money and consciousness for a key issue on campus (choose an issue that supports the students).

· Hold events in the evening so students can attend.

· Sponsor a meeting on-campus with a key speaker (that students and the public will want to hear – have a sign up table outside the event for students)

· Arrange for childcare.

· Serve light refreshments.  This is a great way to draw students

· Advertise a lower student price for events
· Focus on a specific group of students, i.e. a speaker on Women in Politics would appeal to Political Science students.  Then contact the department and find out how you can target their students directly (where you can post bulletins, if there is a departmental website or newsletter, etc.)

· Be sure to make younger women feel welcome when they attend. Assign a member to be their host for the meeting and introduce them to all.

· Develop links with undergraduates by co-sponsoring activities with women student groups. Post notices of your activities in university newspapers, on radio stations and websites, and at student unions.

· Hold a special activity for graduating women, e.g. a reception or a tea.

 Publications
· Phone the office of your local student association and find out where you can leave brochures on campus.

· Find a young representative to be on campus during Club week to distribute brochures and posters

· Show your willingness to reach out to a younger segment by producing materials that show diversity in age. Look at the graphics on your brochure and in your newsletter. What is the average age of the women depicted there? Are all of your leaders and spokespeople older members, or are younger members visible to the public too?

- Contact your local university or Alumni association and ask to include a brochure in a mailing sent to students. 

General
- Find projects that capitalize on age differences, offering intergenerational programmes that give younger women the benefit of your members' experience and wisdom. Both generations will benefit. For example, develop a mentoring programme for women entering fields in which your members are prominent.

- Publicize the international opportunities for young members to network with those in other countries through the IFUW Young Members Network, the IFUW E-mail Network and international meetings.

- Offer activities in which young members can take an active role to gain leadership experience: a community project, a research project, or a lobbying effort. Young members are not likely to be attracted to a group that only organizes meetings and a few social events.

 

 

 

 

 

 

